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Otterbein SeniorLife Community, in Lebanon Ohio, hosted their Annual Senior Olympics on
September 29, 2022. The event brought in hundreds of seniors from nine other Otterbein
SeniorLife Communities, located in northern Ohio and Indiana. Otterbein welcomed the crowds
of spectators and athletes coming to compete and enjoy the games with food, fun, and sports.

The ceremony began with each community entering with their flag and song and our combined
Otterbein Community Choir sang a musical medley. Jill Wilson, President & CEO of Otterbein
SeniorLife, gave the athletes a warm welcome & kicked off this year’s exciting Senior Olympic
Events. The Gallery of Games, a multi-sport venue on the Lebanon campus, hosted six indoor
and outdoor sports that senior athletes competed in: pickle ball, shuffleboard, corn hole, Wii
bowling, scrabble and pop-a-shot basketball.

Spectators and athletes also enjoyed an array of delicious food samplings at The “Taste of
Otterbein”, a food competition that included a representative chef from each Otterbein
community.



The Otterbein Olympics has become a favorite event among Otterbein residents and partners.

“The residents love it! Our Olympics promotes the health and wellness of our residents,
encourages fellowship, and the opportunity to participate in competitive sports,” said Angie
Powell, LNHA, Assistant Vice President of Otterbein SeniorLife.

For more information, contact Anna Gallagher, Director of Marketing at Otterbein SeniorLife at
513-766-5835 or agallagher@otterbein.org
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